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January 4, 2023 

Offices Impacted by Flooding 

 

Dear provider, 
 
This week San Mateo County is due to receive rainfall that could create flooding, power 
outages, and have other impacts for the Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) providers and their 
offices. 
 
Per HPSM provider rights and responsibilities, HPSM providers are required to, “notify HPSM 
in advance of any change in office address, telephone number or office hours,” as this may 
impact our members’ ability to receive care.  
 
Please contact HPSM Provider Services immediately with any change in office hours or 
office closures at PSInquiries@hpsm.org so we can support you and HPSM members. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
HPSM Provider Services 
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